World Health Organization Avenue Appia 20 1211 Geneva 27 Switzerland

Att.: Dr. Emilie van Deventer, International EMF project.

Cc: Dr. Margaret Chan, Director-General.

Dear Emilie Van Deventer,

On May 27th, 2008 you spoke at the Danish Council for Strategic Research conference on radiation from mobile telephony in Copenhagen. I attended the conference and asked you why the WHO fact sheet on mobile-phone base-stations states that there are no adverse health effects from such installations when 80 percent of the base-station studies recorded in the WHO research database do show adverse health effects in people exposed. You replied that you were aware of the studies in question but that "they were not performed according to correct protocol".

I have since written you many times via e-mail requesting a copy of the WHO base-station study acceptance protocol that you mentioned in Copenhagen. I have never received a reply from your office.

On September 9th, 2008 you spoke at the *EMF* & *Health – A Global Issue* conference at the Royal Society in London where I also attended. You approached me prior to your presentation and explained that you had seen my e-mails but that your e-mail system had been out of order, rendering you unable to reply. You kindly asked me to re-submit my question via e-mail so that you could provide an answer.

I replied that you should instead publicly answer the question after your presentation at the conference since I knew that a number of scientists in the audience were interested in your explanation for the mentioned WHO base-station study protocol.

Unfortunately, when time came for your presentation, it was announced that you had to leave immediately after your talk and would be unable to take questions.

I therefore e-mailed you my request again, but still no reply.

Now I am respectfully repeating my request for you to produce the WHO base-station study acceptance protocol that you mentioned at the Copenhagen conference in May 2008.

I have sent this as a recorded delivery letter in case the problems with your e-mail system have persisted.

As I look forward to your reply I remain yours sincerely,

Henrik Eiriksson Vestbanevej 20, 4tv. 2500 Valby Denmark phone: +45 36173404

e-mail: henrik@solvation.net